June 14, 1944.

Mr., Nsotaro SUNADA,
Registration No., 12598,
P. 0, Box ‘5,

Reymond, Alderta,

Dezr 8irg

We are in receipt of your letter of June 12th, 1944.

four remarks have been carefully read and we ean
appreciate that the disposal of your property =ill be a
matter of jersonsl concern. However, the sale of properties
to the Director, The Veterans'! Land Act wes earried out as
& part of a policy of liquidation outlined by Ottawa on the

basis of appreised values,

Your letter has been plsced upon our files so that your
comwents in regard to this szle will remain on record but
We can only advise you thit we are unable to consider any
alternative in regard to this matter,

truly,

E. ‘J:dﬁ?soh’
arm Departaent.




